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To our customers and associates,

The global spread of COVID-19 presents yet another challenge for farmers and for the entire
world. We at Stoller stand with you and support you in dealing with the extraordinary
circumstances of this global health crisis. There are many uncertainties right now, but one
thing we know for a fact is that farmers will continue to raise their crops. Their work is vital to

the economy and to the world as they provide food for all of us.

Most importantly, for every country, is the continuation of the global food supply chain from
growing and harvesting a crop to distribution and delivery of the final product to the consumer.
Stoller is an essential link in this food chain with the knowledge and products we provide to

ensure healthy, productive crops.

Internally, we have implemented the necessary measures to ensure business continuity in our
operations in order to meet customer needs. | thank everyone at Stoller for their continued
commitment and dedication as we continue to support our customers and the farmers they

serve.

Farmers are not new to unique challenges and we want to assure them that we are here to
help them grow their crops and do everything needed to feed the world in 2020 and
beyond. We are proud to partner with you in this effort. Thank you for your hard work and

tenacity. We are committed to your success.
Sincerely,

ot

Guillermo de la Borda,
Stoller President and CEO



